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NEXT STEPS

FedEx TWU members have stood up and made your voices heard. 
 
The message to FedEx management is clear: the offer on the table is not
good enough and FedEx workers will stand together right across Australia to
demand better.

This step has not been taken lightly by the workforce. This is the first time in
over a decade that TWU members from across all the country have stood as
one, and in these last weeks FedEx workers have continued to join the TWU
to be part of the fight. These results show just how serious that fight is.

The offer on the table to attack job security and your good conditions is not good enough. You have made
FedEx Australia’s top-performing transport company, delivering record revenue and profit, and risked your
health and safety throughout the pandemic.

Until these issues are addressed, the job security of every FedEx worker is on the line. You've
shown that you demand the same commitment from the company that you've given them in making
them Australia’s number 1 in transport.

TWU members have voted and it is now up to FedEx to respond, come back to the bargaining table and do
what is right. 

74%
OF MEMBERS VOTED

97%
OF THOSE VOTED YES

The TWU will be meeting again with FedEx on 29th September to demand they move to implement the
following outstanding issues:

Commitments to stop FedEx outsourcing your work
A fair wage offer for 2021 and 2022, as well as a
payment for 2020

Improved consultation on
workplace change
A fair superannuation offer


